
From: Kristin Calhoun [mailto:kcalhoun@racc.org]  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 4:58 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: CC2035 Plan Testimony 
 
The Regional Arts & Culture Council believes that the Floor Area Ratio Bonus should not be 
eliminated from the Central City Plan. There are situations, like office towers, in which housing 
may not be appropriate but public art could be. Please reconsider this proposed change.  
Thank you-  
Kristin Calhoun 
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Kristin Calhoun 
Public Art Manager, Regional Arts & Culture Council  
411 NW Park Avenue, Suite 101, Portland, OR 97209    
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